IlA hosted the guests from lzmir...
Monday, 04 July 2011 15:24

On July 4, 2011 International Investors Association of Georgia was visited by the guests from
Izmir, Turkey, including the journalists of different TV channels. The guests got acquainted with
business environment of Adjara, construction sector; received information about IIA’s activity
and its members. The information concerninglnternational Investors Association of Georgia will
be published via mass media. The guests expressed willingness to establish a company in
Batumi which will organize various cultural events.




